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Commodore’s Corner Happy Spring!! 
We are in full swing with HYC activities for the 2016-year. 
 
Thank you, Ted and Dee for our Winery tour and Lunch this month.  It was very interesting and the lunch was 
delish! 
 
April event is the bowling party at Bird Bowl April 23, hosted by Liz and Billy Phillips.  For those who 
attended a few years ago, there was fierce competition for the lead team.  There will be a snack provided of 
pizza after the awards ceremony.  Times will be noted in a future email.  
 
Also mark your calendar for a Pool and Dance party May 21 at the home of Mario and Sonia in Key Largo.  
They never disappoint with their lavish spread of Cuban food. 
 
See you all at the Capri on MONDAY, April 4, same as last month.  Start arriving between 5:45pm and 6:30pm.  
Order off the menu.  Meeting will start prompting at 7 pm. Please don’t forget we need an accurate count of 
who is coming, please advise Linda Wood. 
 
Smooth Waters, 
 
Sharon Roesch 
Commodore 
HYC 
 
March Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Cmdr. Sharon.  First order of business was to accept the 
minutes from last month as they appeared in the newsletter. 
 
Treasurer's report:  Presented by Claudia Casanave...beginning balance $4,584.65, ending balance 
$4,744.65.  Full report appears elsewhere in newsletter. 
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Total members now at 16, including Neal & Cindy Burell. 
 
Sunshine:  Teresa Dean reported condolences for Dave and Ana Giuliani on the death of Ana's 
father. 
 
Park Liaison:  Buz reports that everyone in the yacht club is invited to the May 14th marina party. 
 They only request that we give them a number so they know how much food to prepare. 
 
Sandy Zinn: Thanks AGAIN for a great roster; every member has been given one. 
 
Old Business:  the membership form on our website has been corrected to charge $40.00 in 
membership dues for single party members. 
 
New business:  Ted and Dee are out of town so please give your checks for the winery tour and lunch 
to Claudia. 
 
April 23rd:  Bowling party will be sponsored by Liz and Billy Phillips...three games and a buffet for 
$13.00. It will be held at the Bird Bowl...pizza was suggested for the buffet. We had a really fun time 
last year at the same venue. 
 
May 21st:  Sonia and Mario Espineira are hosting a party at their home. They reminded us that have 
a pool and dock. 
 
Neal and Cindy Burell volunteered to sponsor an event in December. 
 
See the roster for a complete list of events. 
 
Ted Ficken introduced his guests....his daughter Sylvia and her husband. 
 
50/50:  Ted's daughter was asked to draw the ticket and lo and behold, she drew Ted's number. After 
much heckling and false accusations of cheating....Ted was happily presented with $30.00. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, Secretary 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE February 1, 2016   $4,584.65   
        
INCOME :         
        
 Dues: Dean & Sutton  160.00    
        
 50/50   0.00    
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 Event   0.00    
        
 Total   160.00    
        
        
EXPENSES :       
        
        
 Event Cost  0.00    
        
 Other   0.00    
        
 Total   $0.00     
        
ENDING BALANCE February 29, 2016   $4,744.65   
        
        
        
SUBMITTED BY       
        
Claudia Casanave        
Treasurer        
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The HYC group at Schnebly’s Winery Tour. 
 
Don’t forget to come to our meeting on Monday April 4 at Capri on The Italian side of Restaurant. We had a 
great crowd last month; let’s keep it up the great attendance. 
 
Larry Roesch 
Editor 
 
 
 
  


